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Greetings from Portugal Dear Partners
“I can do all things through Christ who strengthens me.”

Phil 4:13

How good is it to start the new year by declaring that in God, I can do all things...

We began 2024 with great expectations of what God will continue to do in us and through us. Normally we 
start planning the year in January and we try to keep what was good and to adjust what was not so good.

IT HAPPENED!!!
Our first youth conference of the year where our dear Pastor Raul Araña and his wife and daughter were 
present.
 It was a wonderful time, where we saw young people being renewed and thirsting for more of God. 

IT IS HAPPENING NOW!!!
I have been giving classes in our seminary where, by the grace of God, new students have adhered to the 
teaching of God's word in a more practical way. 
I have continued to lead our Cell groups which have been a blessing.
I have continued in the pastorship together with Ps Eduardo and Cindi and it has been a blessing to serve God 
with what he has entrusted to us.



IT IS GOING TO HAPPEN!!!
In March, by the grace of God, I will be going to Malta for our conference and I am sure it will be a fantastic 
time, as well as, a time of alignment for all of us.  

PRAYER REQUESTS
The salvation of members of my family in Brazil
Personal Health
Ministry
The vacation period of the Souzas here in Portugal
Israel/Palestine
Guinea Bissau – to finish the school
São Tomé – We are starting to build our own Free Methodist space.
By the grace of God, I have also started my course in Psychoanalysis and I pray that God gives me strength to 
complete it, as I believe it will be of added value to be used in the ministry. 

GRATITUDE 
For the gift of life and for the privillege of being called and used by God to serve people in the Nations. This is
priceless!
Thank you to all partners who have prayed and contributed financially so that we can continue to serve in this 
Nation with peace and tranquility.
May God bless you mightily.
                                                                                                       

As I am now working on my budget for 2024, 
would you join me in the good work God is doing in Portugal?

You can know more about me and my ministry: https://fmwm.org/cida-matos/ 
DONATIONS AND PLEDGES : https://give.fmcusa.org/donation/df-cpptmatos 

CONTACTS
Mobile: +351 964 030 720
Email: pracidarmatos@gmail.com. With Love CIDA MATOS
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